
William J. Miller Engineers, Inc.         December 12, 2018 

Addendum No. 1 
Acequia de la Muralla 

Diversion Dam Rehabilitation Project 
  

 

This addendum is issued to reflect the following changes to the contract documents dated 

June 30, 2018.  This Addendum is effective December 12, 2018. It shall be the 

responsibility of all bidders to adhere to any changes or revisions to the Acequia de la 

Muralla Diversion Dam Project as identified in this Addendum No. 1.  This 

documentation shall become a part of the Contract Documents. 

 

1. Attached is the attendance sheet from the December 11, 2018 pre-bid meeting. 
2. On sheet 5 of 7, Construction Details, within the Irrigation Heading Structure 

Detail (bottom left corner of sheet 5), the following notes which references 
“CMP” shall be changed to read as follows: 

A. Proposed Steel Collar, inside diameter to accommodate proposed HDPE 
Sluiceway Pipe. Provide water tight seal. 

B. Proposed Steel Collar, inside diameter to accommodate proposed HDPE 
Canal Pipe. Provide water tight seal. 

3. On sheet 3 of 7, Demolition Plan, the proposed temporary access location is 
shown to be along a straight line extending down the slope from the existing 
gravel parking lot.  An alternative access location is located approximately 20 feet 
to the west.  The alternative access may be used instead of the access shown on 
the plans, but must be restored in accordance with the contract documents. 

4. On sheet 3 of 7, Demolition Plan, a note in the plan view states: “Install orange 
safety fence around perimeter of project site and trees marked by engineer for 
preservation. Clear and grub all non-native vegetation.”  The orange safety fence 
shall extend around the project site, excluding along the sides of the temporary 
construction access from Upper Canyon Road, down to the toe of the slope at 
floodplain elevation.  In accordance with Construction Specification 9 – Traffic 
Control, Contractor shall implement an Engineer-approved traffic control plan to 
manage public detours for both roadway and trails at the Project site. 

 

Bids are due at 5:00 pm on December 18, 2018 at the office of William J. Miller 

Engineers, Inc., 1511 Third St., Santa Fe, NM 87505.  Bids will be opened and read 

aloud at 5:00 pm on December 18, 2018 at the office of William J. Miller Engineers, Inc. 
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